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A Standing for this proposal in terms of the OBJECTIVES stated in the Guidelines For Innovative Programme. [ Page –1, itme 1] of the Guidelines Booklet.  [  http://www.ugc.ac.in/ipprogramme.htm ]
The enclosure No.1 contains Background Information which is pertinent for the item 1-i regarding “identifying areas”.

Refer to the Website URL:

http://geocities.com/saravamudhan1944/ugc_inno_proposal.html
particularly to the HOTLINKS provided therin to other URLs and downloadable documents. These would vindicate the efforts of the coordinator to promote of teaching the identified area “The Magnetic Resonance Spectroscopic Techniques” by facilitating the delivery of the contents using the Innovative Information Technological Tools. The highlighted links at the appropriate TERMS in the Course-contents provides illustrations and explanations at the disposal of the Student-participants in this programme and encourage them to seek explanatory materials by availing the Webpage documentations. Even in Institutions where students work on advanced aspects of Magnetic Resonance, but, still require coaching when it comes to understanding the basics in this technique, this type of effort is a novelty. However they have the familiarity to avail the Search Engine facilities which cannot provide such well prepared consistent documentation for such a specifically designed Course Content.

The enclosure No.1 enlists stages of the envisaged phased out implementation which includes within its purview what has been stated in the item 1-vi of the OBJECTIVES.

Hence without seeking much financial assistance [ nothing more than as per the entitlements as per actuals in the present appointment as Member of the Faculty in the University ] it is intended to implement this Programme eventually only to enthuse the other faculty members to try to incorporate as much as required, the necessary contents in their respective teaching materials to achieve the completion of the  enlisted tasks. It is to be pointed out that the UGC Peer Review Committee to NEHU on one of the earlier occasions had stated in their findings that at NEHU the interdisciplinary activities are minimal. This situation has not improved much and it is to be aspired that the efforts specifically in this identified area would set the trends better for the inculcation of interdisciplinary approaches genuinely.

S.Aravamudhan,

Coordinator-Applicant, Saturday, March 13, 2004
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